
I would like to express my support to repeal Measure 110.  I feel we are enabling folks that have an 
addiction to drugs, rather than helping them.  I am sure the original intention of measure 110 was to 
help, but the process has failed the most vulnerable people in Oregon.  You need to repeal this measure 
and find a solution that will help, rather than destroy lives.    
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Quattlebaum 
Oregon   
 


